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Date  Time Nature Details 

9/3/2025 01:28 Domestic Dispute Deputies were dispatched to a residence on 

Pleasant Street in Milford Center to 

investigate a domestic dispute between a 

husband and wife.  No report was taken. 

9/3/2025 10:31 Trespassing A deputy investigated a trespassing 

complaint at a residence in the 27000 block 

of State Route 4.  No report was taken. 

9/3/2025 13:13 Theft A deputy met with a resident from the 22000 

block of Bear Swamp Road to investigate a 

theft of miscellaneous tools.  A report was 

taken #2025-00031712.   

9/3/2025 15:23 Injury Crash A deputy, along with units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department and the Ohio 

State Highway Patrol, responded to US 

Route 33 near State Route 161 to investigate 

a possible injury crash involving a 2008 

Chevrolet HHR and a 2024 Honda Passport.  

The Ohio State Patrol handled the crash 

investigation.  

9/3/2025 16:22 Vehicle Fire A deputy, along with units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department, responded to US 

33 near Mitchell Dewitt Road for a 2008 

Honda Element that was possibly on fire.  

No report was taken. 

9/3/2025 18:17 Animal Complaint A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 20000 block of State Route 245 to 

investigate a report of a horse that was 

injured as a result of a possible dog attack.  

No report was taken. 

9/3/2025 18:52 Telecommunication 

Harassment 

A deputy was called to a residence in the 

20000 block of Springdale Road to 



investigate a report of harassing text 

messages.  No report was taken. 

9/3/2025 20:15 Assist Other Agency Deputies assisted the Marysville Police with 

a dispute at a residence in the 500 block of 

Linden Street. 

9/3/2025 23:16 Attempt to Locate / 

Missing Person 

Deputies, along with Marysville Police 

Officers, were sent to the area of State Route 

31 near Amrine Wood Road to check the 

area for an elderly male out of Columbus. He 

was reported missing and was last known to 

be in that area. A deputy eventually located 

the male driving in the 21000 block of 

Northwest Parkway, and the male was turned 

over to Columbus Police. 
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